Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/30/2020 11:27:28 PM

First name: Dion

Last name: Johnson

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | really hope the upper loop and the 100 line "wet crossing" are not closed. Those of us that use
them have maintained them enough so that it's passable. If they would like to post it with "High Clearance, 4
wheel drive vehicle beyond this point" signs | know several of us would volunteer to put them in. All the other
National forests use signs on roads like that so they should be in inventory. They've taken away so many of the
"fun” roads, that is one of the last in our area. We look forward to the gates open every year to get up and over
the top. The upper loop road is a scenic road with views of our area that can't be had anywhere else.



